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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

    
Friday 1st March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This year, Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day is on Friday 15th March. We are keen to support this extremely 
worthwhile charity so will be having a non-uniform day to raise money. Children are invited to come into 
school wearing their own clothes in exchange for a suggested voluntary donation of 50p. If children are 
able to, it would be great to make their outfit Red Nose Day themed by wearing as much red as possible. 
If they have a red nose, could these please be named in preparation. 

Also, in addition, this year we will be asking children to ‘tell a joke to make somebody laugh’. Children will 
be able to enjoy sharing their best jokes with their class mates during the week beginning Monday 11th 
March - we would love as many children as possible to share a joke! Each class will then vote for their 
funniest joke and these will be filmed and shared on social media. Our hope is to spread as much joy and 
laughter as possible throughout our local community! 

If your child does not have social media permission, they will not be filmed but will still be able to take part. 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Carne 

 

School Council Lead 
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